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detailed conversations with Mandy Sanger from the DSM in which she has expressed a 
great deal of excitement and support for the project as it strongly resonates with the 
museum’s goals. Her involvement with the project thus far has led us to a diverse group 
of high school students as well as a potential workshop space. We have contacted 
Principal Malangabe of Langa High School and Principal Rumboll of Cedar House 
School, expressing our interest in working with their students and appealing to them for 
oversight and assistance. We are continuing to pursue these contacts, and anticipate that 
our current aff



 
Proposed Budget: 

**Due to travel expenses, we intend to apply for financial support from additional sources (Colorado 
College Venture Grant, departmental funds, and the Colorado College Center for Service and Learning); 
this is in an effort to maximize the funds allocated to our project** 
 
Transportation: 



                                                
i http://storytellingfoundation.net/resources/articles/neile2.htm 


